
Dear Summit Family,

As you may have seen, last Wednesday our teachers and staff wore One Summit Family t-shirts in
support of Mrs. Schiele and her daughter Allie, who last Wednesday, underwent a kidney transplant
surgery. We are grateful to share that the procedure went smoothly, and that Mrs. Schiele and Allie are
recovering well. Thank you for continuing to keep the Schiele family in your thoughts. 

For me, our One Summit Family theme is a daily reminder of what makes our school such a special place.
We are one family, unified by a common mission, strengthened by our Seven Virtues, and there for one
another through life’s ups and downs. Through the many challenges and changes of this year, I am
grateful for the inspiring dedication of our families, teachers, staff, and students in rallying onward and
upward...together as one family.

This Wednesday we will honor our nation’s Veterans for their service to our country. As a Summit
family, we extend special gratitude to Summit parents, family members, faculty, staff, and alumni who
have served our country, including Summit faculty Mr. Lucas and Mr. Buck. Thank you for your
dedication and service to our country! In honor of Veterans’ Day, just a reminder that there will be no
school this Wednesday.

Please note that due to school being closed on Wednesday in honor of Veterans’ Day, student and
faculty COVID testing will take place this Tuesday, November 10 starting at 11:00 AM.

Finally, I’m excited to share that this Friday, a group of Summit parents will be holding a Tamale Sale
from 3:00 - 5:00 in the Summit Center (gym) parking lot. All proceeds will support the Family Fund. The
sale will be drive-through only. Tamales will be sold for $2.50 each and can be purchased in sets of two
($5), four ($10), or ten ($25) tamales. Cash or check only. Stop by the Tamale Sale on Friday afternoon
to pick up your dinner to go!

One Summit Family,

Kurt

IMPORTANT DATES:
November 10: K-12 Open House at 4:00 p.m.

November 11: No School / Veterans Day
November 20: Asynchronous Remote Learning Day

November 23-27: Thanksgiving Break
December 4: Asynchronous Remote Learning Day 

December 18: Asynchronous Remote Learning Day 
December 21-January 1: Winter Break

January 4: Asynchronous Remote Learning Day 
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